NC State University Woman’s Club

Friendly February
“The best and most beautiful things in the world cannot be seen or even touched-they must be felt with the heart.”

Helen Keller

http://womansclub.wordpress.ncsu.edu/
“To unite NC State University women in common interests and to promote the welfare and advancement of the University.”

______________________________________________________________________________

Dean Simpson, President



LuAnne Bonanno, Editor

919/616-3649





978/361-5651

jsimpson57@nc.rr.com



luquota@gmail.com
Our meeting on Thursday, February 16th will feature Maggie Kane from the restaurant ‘A Place at the Table.”  Maggie recently appeared on the Kelly Clarkson show, so it should be a very informative and enjoyable meeting!
Message from our President: 
February is the month that we celebrate Valentine’s Day and show extra love to the special people in our lives. I believe that we should show love to everyone each and every day of the year not just on Valentine’s Day!

We should take the time to tell family, friends, neighbors and people we associate with how much they mean to us and how important they are in our lives.

I have enjoyed the special bond that we have within the NC State Woman’s Club.  Each of you are very special and have added joy and happiness to my life.  I hope the NC State Woman’s Club and its members have added the same to your lives,

Dean Simpson

President, NCSUWC

Nominating Committee:

The slate of officers for the NCSU Woman’s Club for 2023-2024 is as follows:

President-Dean Simpson

First Vice President (Programs)-OPEN

Second Vice President (Membership)-Sandy Donaghy

Secretary-Annette Harrell

Treasurer-Luanne Peterson

The election and any other nominations will take place at our March business meeting.  Those elected will be installed at our April meeting.

The position of First Vice President in charge of programs is open with our upcoming elections and beginning in May.  This is a great opportunity to have input into the programs an speakers each month with committee help.  If you are personally interested in serving as Vice President, please contact one of the nominating committee members:

Sharon Ayers, Chair

Pat Grady

Betsy Meldau

Annette Harrell

Aileen Presley

Georgina Werner

Thank you for supporting our club through your involvement.

Sharon Ayers
Feed the Pack:
Food insecurity is real!!  Please bring donations of non perishable food to the meeting!  Monetary donations are also welcomed!
Hostess Committee:

A big thank you to our hostesses for our February luncheon:
LuAnne Bonanno co-chair

Annette Harrell co-chair
Dora Cornwell
Courtesies Committee:
We are sorry to announce that Pat Grady’s husband, Dr. Perry Grady, passed away on January 28, 2023. His funeral was on January 30 in Mt. Olive. 
Our condolences to Pat and her family.
Scholarship Committee:

Donations to the Carol Caldwell Scholarship can be sent to:

NC State Foundation
Attn: gift Processing

Campus Box 7474

NC State University

Raleigh, NC 27695-7474
The website go.ncsu.edu/carol_caldwell
Registration Committee:

We would like to remind everyone that our lunches are $22.00 per person, and if you are planning to pay with cash…please plan to bring the correct amount.
We do not have any cash available to make change for you at the registration table.  If you are planning to pay with a check, no problem.  In fact, we would prefer that you pay by check.

Helen Crane
January Meeting:
We were all inspired by last month’s speaker, Jennifer Jackson of the State Prison System.  The work that her and her team are doing to help recently incarcerated women return to work and life in a successful way is truly heartwarming.

Anyone wanting more information, or to make a donation, is urged to contact Jennifer at jjackson@arise-collective.org.
Next Meeting:

Our next meeting will be Thursday, February 16th.  Lunch will be served at 1145AM.  The menu for this meeting will be:
Mixed green salad

Thinly sliced top round served with gravy

Country mashed potatoes

Green beans

Rolls and butter

Coffee, tea and water

The cost is $22.00 and can be paid at the door.

Like last month, please let Dean Simpson know if you will be joining us. You can email her or call her. If you say you will be attending, and don’t show, you will be charged the $22.00

LuAnne Bonanno

Newsletter Editor
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